
 

 

 

Notice of the relocation of Rayong Branch of Bank of China (Thai) Public 

Company Limited 

 
 

We would like to inform you  that Rayong Branch of Bank of China (Thai) Public 

Company limited (hereinafter called “BOCT”) will relocate the branch from the existing 

location to the new location details as follow; 
 

Existing branch location; 
 

No. 9/21 Amata City Industrial Estate, Moo 4 Mabyangporn District, Pluakdaeng Sub-
district, Rayong Province 21140, Tel.: 038 025837 Fax: 038 025830 
 
The existing location of Rayong Branch will close permanently from 4:30 p.m. on 23 
December 2022. 

 

New branch location; 
 

No. 7/51-7/52 Moo 3 Bowin Sub-district, Sriracha District, Chonburi Province 20230 

Tel. 033 006999 Fax 033 136717 

 
The new location of Rayong Branch will operate from 26 December 2022 onwards. 
Working hours: Monday – Friday, 9:00 a.m. -16:30 p.m.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact  our Call Centre at 02 6795566 from 

Monday – Friday,  08:30 a.m. to 17:30 p.m. 
 

 

We are sincerely apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 

 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited Rayong Branch 

11 November 2022 


